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Hi there,  
 
As a resident that backs 9th ave N, I am in support of motion 20-23. The amount of truck 
traffic has significantly increased on a road that is not intended for such traffic. The 
subdivision also does not have adequate sound abatement. I am awoken at 4:30am every 
morning from heavy trucks speeding and using their engine retarding brakes. The spacing 
between the road and residents is not adequate for the trucks carrying dangerous goods. 
It’s only a matter of time until we see someone injured. 
 
Chad Lang 
 


